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Lynne Aspery

From: Planning Admin
Subject: FW: R/2021/0728/PND Objection - For the attention of Dave Pedlow, planning 

officer

 

From: Clem D   
Sent: 09 September 2021 22:40 
To: Planning Admin <PlanningAdmin.Admin@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk> 
Subject: R/2021/0728/PND Objection - For the attention of Dave Pedlow, planning officer 
 
Good evening, 
 
I wish to object to the demolition of the Dorman Long tower.  
 
I was shocked to find out about this plan, as the building is not only a stunning example of post-war architecture, but 
also one of the most significant buildings on Teesside as one of the few remaining links to its industrial past. 
 
It's really disheartening to see this building under threat at a time when in most other areas of the country it would 
be listed and repurposed instead, as has happened to many industrial warehouses, mills, docks etc., and celebrating 
Teesside's industrial heritage could itself bring jobs and visitors. I truly believe that the Dorman Long tower is as 
important to the character and skyline of the area as the Transporter Bridge.  
 
I would please ask that you do everything in your power to save this building from demolition. 
 
Sincerely, 
Clem Dumoulin 
20 Beadon Grove, Middlesbrough, TS5 4NT 


